Office of Superintendent of Schools October 8, 2003
Board Meeting of October 22, 2003

Financial Affairs
Edward Marquez, Chief Financial Officer

SUBJECT: REJECT REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS NO. 025-DD10 - FLEET
MAINTENANCE SOFTWARE

COMMITTEE: BUSINESS AND FINANCIAL SERVICES

The purpose of the Request For Proposals, opened on September 18, 2003, was to
establish a contract, at a firm price, to provide a software system, that will enable
the Vehicle Maintenance Division to improve the management of its fleet
maintenance program, for the Department of Transportation. Of 20 proposers sent
proposal forms or card notices of this advertised proposal, 6 responded.

The evaluation committee met on September 25, 2003, and determined that the 6
proposals received were non-responsive. It is determined to be in the best interest
of the District to reject all proposals and rebid these services, using revised
specifications.

Fund Source M/WBE Eligibility
0100 - General None

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of Miami-Dade County, Florida, REJECT
Request For Proposals No. 025-DD10 - FLEET MAINTENANCE
SOFTWARE, to permit rebidding.
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